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The Delaware Birth to Three Early Intervention System of the Delaware Department of Health and Social 

Services serves a culturally and socio-economically diverse population of infants and toddlers with 

disabilities and their families.  The Delaware Birth to Three System is strongly committed to equal access 

and treatment for all infants and toddlers with disabilities and their families.  These families are referred 

to the Federal Part C program and are provided early intervention services through Birth to Three and its 

early intervention service providers.   Delaware’s Birth to Three System is advised by and works with its 

State Interagency Coordinating Council to identify and address any barriers.  The Delaware Department 

of Health and Social Services ensures that its Part C program is a part of a State-wide system of early 

intervention services, and provides an environment free from discrimination and harassment based 

upon gender, race, national origin, color, disability or age. 

 


